
 
 

 

Program Opportunity Update 

  
Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) 

Health Information Exchange Onboarding  
  

The Division of Developmental Disabilities wishes to remind stakeholders of an ongoing 
opportunity for HCBS providers delivering services authorized by the Division to onboard to 
Missouri’s Health Information Exchange. 
  
In response to significant interest from the HCBS provider community, the Division has 
increased the size of the program to accommodate more participants. However, participation 
remains limited, so don’t delay. 
  
Onboarding to the Health Information Exchange provides opportunities to improve decision 
making, inform the development of Individual Support Plans, and stay up-to-date on changes 
to an individual’s medical record. 
  
For more information on eligibility and how to participate, please see the program flyer and 
visit the Health Information Exchange webpage.  

 

 

2/23/23 

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/hcbs-onboarding-flyer
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/health-information-exchange

